
Hi 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the spending of government   
funds on wind farms.  The experiment has been unsuccessful in Europe   
so it is clear to see that this is a waste of our money.  They are   
being installed in country areas against the wishes of local residents   
for the benefit of city dwellers upon whom they will have little   
effect.  Perhaps some of these towers should be installed in suburban   
Melbourne as a test of the true support of these policies. 
 
Regards 
 
 
John Holliday 
 


